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July 28, 2015

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

America's educational system needs to be infused with the same freedom and choice that we 
enjoy in other aspects of our lives. A child's zip code should not be an accurate predictor of their 
future prosperity or poverty.

A one-size-fits-all approach to education is not the answer. Parents know better than government 
bureaucrats what's best for their children. It's time to restore parents' decision rights over how 
and where their children are educated.

I'm writing to you today urging you to support school choice and freedom in education.

Sincerely,
Edwin &amp; Barbara Strickland


